
September 1, 2024 
 
Dear AAPPS-DPP members, 
 
Thank you for your contribution in AAPPS-DPP2024 
So far, 401 registered but still 150 remain for registration and payment. 
Registration site is open at 
https://www.aappsdpp.org/DPP2024/html/2join/registration.html 
 
We extended early registration to Sept. 14. 
Please complete your registration by then if you plan to come. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
M. Kikuchi, CEO 

https://www.aappsdpp.org/DPP2024/html/2join/registration.html

